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February 19, 1964

George H. Cain, Esq.
Cerro Corporation
300 Pari Avenue

New York 22, N. Y.

Dear Mr. Cain:

Thank you very much for sending me a copy of
the first draft of your report. I think it is ex-
cellent and, if adopted, will be very favorably
received.

If I can be of any assistance to your Committee,
you have only to ask.

With kindest regards and very best wishes, I
am

8incerely,

John D, Feerick

JDF:ep

P.8. I intend to read the draft very closely
tonight and will send you any comments I
may have, though my first reading leads
me o believe that there is nothing I
could possibly add to: improve it.
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